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Rep. Duchow Statement on Roundy’s Incident 

 

Madison, WI – Rep. Cindi Duchow (R-Delafield) released the following statement in response to this 

morning’s incident at the Roundy’s Distribution Facility in Oconomowoc: 

 

“My heart goes out to the victims of the workplace violence that occurred this morning at the Roundy’s 

Distribution Facility in Oconomowoc. The co-workers, families and communities of the victims have my 

sympathies and I know that Lake Country will come together and support their neighbors during this 

difficult time.  

 

“I want to commend the work of the Oconomowoc Police Department and other law enforcement and 

emergency agencies who answered the call with quick and decisive action. Lake Country is fortunate to 

have such dedicated first responders that keep our community safe and secure. 

 

“I continue to give my thoughts, prayers and support to everyone impacted by this tragedy.” 

 

### 

 

Representative Duchow represents the 99th Assembly District which includes the communities of Chenequa, 

Delafield, Dousman, Hartland, Merton, Nashotah, Oconomowoc Lake, Ottawa, and Wales; and portions 

of Genesee, North Prairie, Oconomowoc, and Summit. 

 

 

  


